Milford Commercial Club Minutes
December 3rd, 2013 | Location: Mill Creek Restaurant
Board Members present:
Dawn Powell, Jeremy Morrison, Chris Hinshaw, Susan Reiser
Secretary’s Report: Was emailed out
Treasurer’s Report: Was handed out
Regular Business:

2 Exec Position Openings: Chris Hinshaw’s current term expired and was nominated to be a part of the exec
team. Nick Origer was also nominated after the vote. They were both voted to fill the two open positions on
the exec team for their three year term. Exact executive team positions to be named later.

Paid Position: After much discussion we voted to attempt to hire a paid position at approx. $1,000/month.
Duties to be named later. Executive team will organize and start the hiring process. Ken Hanson from Web
Graphics generously announced that his business would support the Milford Commercial Club with a $5,000
donation earmarked for the paid position.

Increase of Dues: We voted to increase the dues in 2014 and beyond to $100/business. This is up from $50.

Announcements/Updates: The old style Milford Bucks can no longer be accepted after the first of the year.
Everything is being converted to the new Milford Bucks.

Adjourn: Georgia/Kevin



